



May 29, 2003

Mr. Dario DiMare Dario Designs, Inc. 205 Walnut Street Framingham, MA 01702

Dear Dario:

Building a newspaper production facility takes special skills. We just wanted to write to thank you for your guidance and assistance in getting us through this process on time and on budget.

I know that you are one of the few architects in the country who works exclusively at designing newspaper plants. Your experience and expertise shows.

We look forward to opening our new plant at the end of June. Please convey our appreciation to all the Dario Designs, Inc. people who worked on this project.

Sincerely, THE SUN

KENDALL M. WALLACE

Ken Wallace

President and Publisher

KMW:jp